Enrique Villamor, Chair of the On-Line Review Committee, met with Dean Joyce Elam on August 14 to talk about the FIU's online initiatives.
Attached you'll find a report she submitted to the BOT about the online initiatives during the year 2008-2009 and future projections.
In their meeting, Dean Elam informed Professor Villamor that FIU has signed an agreement with the Higher Education Holdings (HEH) company based in Dallas, TX to develop and offer online degree programs. In this partnership, FIU will own the curriculum/faculty and HEH will provide the staff/support using their own software, plus providing with marketing and sales opportunities. Dean Elam stated that these marketing opportunities are the ones FIU is really interested in.

So far, there is only one degree program being created, a Corporate MBA that will start being offered in 11/2009 and its cost will be similar to the regular MBA evening program (a bit higher).

This new online program will start every 8 weeks.

As for the revenues, 70% goes to HEH and 30% to FIU, but they are willing to accommodate a 50%-50% revision depending on results.

Some other Master programs in Nursing/Ed./Criminal Justice/Public Adm. are being considered.

FIU online is funded by student fees and $4M from the Provost, and they are planning to offer a non-resident online degree program for undergrads in finance/management/etc. These programs are non-FTE generating programs and the fee is $1,000 per course.

Please contact Professor Villamor if you have any questions regarding this meeting. Sometime early this Fall Professor Villamor will call for a meeting of the On-Line Review Committee where the committee will discuss its course of action for this upcoming academic year.
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